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Absences 

A reminder that we have an 

answer machine system in 

place to report any absences. 

Please ring the office, select 

option 1 and leave your child’s 

name, class and reason for 

absence. Thanks 

 

 We appreciate parking is 

difficult but please be 

mindful of our neighbours 

when dropping off and 

picking up and do not block 

their drives. It would also be 

great to see more children 

walking to school to keep fit 

and healthy! 

 

  

What a great ‘Lego Chicken’ made in breakfast club this week! 

Doesn’t quite look like the chickens we have in school but very 

similar! Well done both of you! 

  

 

 

 

5C have been writing refugee poems. They used some amazing 

personification and alliteration to bring their poems to life! 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was all about books this week in Nursery. They chose their 

favourite books, turned the pages and talked about the pictures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Robyn J – 22nd September 

Amora W – 23rd September 

Lucy E – 24th September 

Zilan K – 24th September 

Archie J – 26th September 

Samuel D – 27th September 

Olivia R – 28th September 

A reminder that we are not 

able to allow birthday cakes 

or sweets due to children 

with allergies and also being a 

healthy school. Thank you for 

your cooperation with this.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Blwyddyn 4 took part in a 

workshop led by Prestatyn 

Heritage Group yesterday. They 

explored the differences between 

Prestatyn now and in the past.  

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 30th September  

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Y4 Panathlon Challenge 

Tuesday 1st October   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y5 Swimming 

PHS Open Evening 

Wednesday 2nd October 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Thursday 3rd October 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Solihull Training for parents AM 

Homelessness Awareness Y6 

PTA Meeting 3.30pm 

Friday 4th October 

Language and Play             

9.30am – 11am in the hall 

 

Year 1 and 2 enjoyed getting ready 

to celebrate a birthday with Flic a 

Flac. They were really excited 

getting games and decorations 

ready! 

 


